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   A member of the Fosse Learning Alliance  

Dear Parents, 

A HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
Welcome back! I hope you all had a super 
Christmas break and feel refreshed and raring to 
go!  
 
THANK YOU! 
Thanks for all your super support for our 
Christmas events again this year! With wonderful 
productions from our Foundation Stage, year 1 
and 2 and our fabulous Junior Choir concert at All 
Saints Church in Blaby and singing at Glen Hills 
Court, it was a super Christmas at GH as always. 
Can I also thank the PSA for the Christmas parties 
and their excellent support at all the events. 
 

 
 

 
 

PARKING 
May we start off the New Year by asking 
all parents to consider carefully where to 
park around school - not blocking 
driveways,  double parking or parking on 
the corners and blocking access to buses 
and emergency vehicles please; to ensure 
the safety of our pupils and others. 
 
ROUTE TO RESILIENCE  
We have now launched Route 2 
Resilience in a whole school assembly, so 
children are aware of the character 
muscles we are promoting in school and 
the importance of these as Life Skills.  
Over the Christmas holidays all children 
were asked to focus on at least one of 
these skills and to write about how they 
have used this skill over Christmas.  I 
have seen some fantastic responses to 
this coming back into school – many 
thanks to parents for their involvement in 
this with their children.  The children over 
the course of this month will be finding out 
more about Route 2 Resilience and the 
importance of this in helping to establish 
their character. 
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NEW APP WITH SO MUCH MORE ON! 
During the next month or two, we will be launching 
our new Glen Hills app. The existing one, which 
does provide a lot of useful information on, will 
cease to be updated in a short while. The new 
app, and more details very soon, will have virtually 
all the information you will need plus more! For 
example, parents will be able to book online 
parents’ evening slots and we will aim to be 
virtually paper-free later in 2019. 
 
SPORT UPDATE  
December was a relatively quiet month for sport.  
The Year 5/6 Rice Bowl team managed to claw 
back a 2-0 deficit to force extra time in their Round 
of 16 match against Ratby.  The boys went on to 
win the game 4-2 and progress to the quarter 
finals.  Well done boys. 
Looking forward into January, the Year 6s will 
have the opportunity to take part in some extra 
curricular basketball coaching sessions put on by 
the Leicester Riders.  We look forward to these 
sessions put on by professionals.  

 
HOUSE POINT UPDATE  

 

 
 

 

 

 

              

 

Thanks for your continued support! 
 

 
 
 
Mr Sutcliffe          Mrs Wesley 
Executive Head    Head of School 
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